
It's hard to believe that summer is almost over, but the wonderful days of
fall are just around the corner. 

I always look forward to the sounds and scents of the season.

We hope everyone enjoyed a fantastic season of golf and camping at the
best little golf course around. The Board of Directors extends a heartfelt

thank you to all our members, volunteers, and staff for everything 
they do to make BGCC such a special place.

Please keep an eye on your email in September for a brief 
member survey regarding the format of the AGM.

As the days grow shorter, our leagues and socials may start earlier—
be sure to check your email for updates.

Wishing you a delightful autumn filled with cozy sweaters and 
crisp walks through the leaves.

Warm regards,
Myrna Noble, President

Reminders:
speed limit in the campground is 10km/hr for vehicles and golf carts
$50 credit for each campsite - enjoy at the clubhouse or on the beverage cart
For booking tee times, utilize our convenient online system, Tee On. 
To respect board members personal time, if members have complaints or concerns
please email our GM at bashawgolfclub@hotmail.ca with your name, contact
information, issue and any suggestions for possible solutions.
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What’s
Happening

this
September

BASHAW GOLF AND COUNTRY CLUB 780-372-2333

Leagues continue:
Tuesday 10:00 AM - Senior’s

Wednesdays 6:00\6:30 PM - Men’s Night
Thursdays 6:00\6:30 PM - Ladies’ Night

August 30 - Mixed Social
August 31 - Wing Night

September 13 - Mixed Social
September 27 - Mixed Social

October 5 - Closing Tournament

www.bashawgolf.com

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100057331004605
https://www.tee-on.com/
https://www.instagram.com/bashawgolfandcc/
https://bashawgolf.com/

